
Woodley C of E Primary School 

Hurricane Way  

Woodley 

RG5 4UX 

Tel: 0118 969 3246 

Fax: 0118 969 6375 

 

Email:  

admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uK 

Head teacher: Mrs L. N. Gurney 

 

 

14 January 2019 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

As part of our Modern Foreign Languages curriculum, we would like the Junior children to take part in a 
food tasting session. It should consist of a typical Bavarian breakfast (sausage, cheese, bread, mustard, 
horseradish). 

If your child has any food allergies, please can you indicate on the form below. Each child will need written 
permission to take part in this activity, regardless of allergies.  

If you have any further questions, please speak to myself or your child’s class teacher. 

Please return slip to the school office by Monday 21st January 2019.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs P Wallace 
KS2 MFL Coordinator 
 
 
 

KS2 MFL (German) Food Tasting Permission Slip 2019 

Child’s Name:  _______________________________     Class: _____________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to sample a Bavarian breakfast please tick 

My child has no food allergies                             

My child has the following allergies_________________________________  

 

Signed: __________________________                   Relationship to child:__________________________                       

 

Printed: __________________________                   Date: __________________________              
_________    

 

 

 

 


